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The Year in Review 
Cheryl Schneider, Editor 

 
Welcome to the final newsletter of the year. Since the last newsletter we have gone thru a 
lot of events which have included gatherings, supporting charities, lost friends, and of 
course riding. Without further ado, let’s take a short trip thru memories shared with 
family and friends of our truly incredible Concord HOG Chapter. 
 
 
 
But first, a word from our sponsor   
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News from Our Sponsoring Dealership 
 
Hello Everyone,  

I wanted to share some exciting news that we, here at the dealership, are very proud to 
announce.  

Heritage Harley-Davidson will be receiving an award from the Nation of Patriots for being the 
highest fundraising dealership in the Northeast. This is a Regional Award that goes out to only 
9 dealerships in the country.  The award itself should be here at the shop, by the end of this 
year.  

Ryan Jelley and I went to the Manchester VA earlier this week and presented them with a check 
for the funds the dealership raised. With the over $3600 raised, two families were each going to 
get about $1800. Once we received the actual checks back from the Nation of Patriots, they sent 
us two $2500 checks! The note from Bill Sherer, the Executive Director of the Nation of Patriots, 
was “Good deeds are rewarded in this community!”  It gives me chills to know that this 
organization is even better than I had expected. I hope it does you, as well.  

I am looking forward to working with you this year to knock the fundraising for the Nation of 
Patriots out of the park!  

 

 
 
See you all soon! 
 
Becky 
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CONCORD HOG LOST 
A DEAR FRIEND – 

RIP JACK 
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Jack’s 
Celebratio

n of Life 
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Jack’s Celebration of Life 
 

 



Page 6 of 14 
 

 

CONCORD HOG 
IN THE 

CHRISTMAS 
PARADE 
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CONCORD 
HOG 

CELEBRATES 
CHRISTMAS 
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  CONCORD HOG 
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CHRISTMAS 
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CONCORD HOG PROVIDED CHRISTMAS FOR 19 
DISADVANTAGED CHILDREN 

 
 
 Wrapping Party 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Gifts Delivered  
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CONCORD HOG AT POLAR 
BEAR RUN 
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CONCORD HOG LOH AT  
LADIES NIGHT OUT 

 

 
           

 
 

 
 
 
 



Page 14 of 14 
 

2018 Concord HOG Chapter Officers 
Director 

Keith DeSantis 
KDeSantis@covanta.com 

978-697-2306 
 

Assistant Director 
Michelle Hermis 

myhermis@gmail.com 
603-540-4168 

 
Secretary 

Darlene Sampaio 
dsampaio@crotchedmountain.org 

603-547-7731 
 

Membership 
Sandy Mitchell 

Sandyk528@gmail.com 
603-581-9131 

Road Captain  
Blake Hermis 

Letsride2756@gmail.com 
603-540-4157 

 

Safety Officer 
Blake Hermis 

Letsride2756@gmail.
com 603-540-4157 

 
Editor 

Cheryl Schneider 
cfarres@comcast.net 

603-533-7201 
 

Photographer 
Ron Couto 

roncouto@comcast.net 
603-785-3144 

 
Ladies of Harley 
Cheryl Schneider 

cfarres@comcast.net 
603-533-7201 

 
Treasurer 

Patty Couto 
Pattycouto@gmail.com 

207-415-7324 
 

HOG Manager 
Ray DeFelice 

ray.defelice@heritageh-d.com 
603-860-5308 

Merchandise 
Sylvie Gosselin 

Sylvie39@comcast.net 
603-661-4382 

 
Public Relations 

Sandy Banks 
Marknsandy70@yahoo.com 

603-783-9298 

Webmaster 
Mark Ott 

markott@comcast.net 
603-540-2916 

 
Activities Coordinator 

Peter Duford 
Pduford4@gmail.com 

603-533-0516 
 

Historian 
Darlene Sampaio 

dsampaio@crotchedmountain.org 
603-547-7731 
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